
BellaVita Belles Meeting 
Minutes              October 6, 2010 
 
Carol Uran, President, called the meeting to order at 7 PM.  She introduced two first-time 
attendees. 
 
The minutes were read.  The date of the walk-a-thon was corrected to November 6, rather 
than November 9.  The minutes were then approved. 
 
The treasurer reported a beginning balance of $7,625.l8, income of $2,609.92, expenses 
of $722.02, with a balance of $9,513.08.  The report was approved. 
 
Peg Iaccoca reported on a very successful Italian night.  One-hundred-forty-four tickets 
were sold and we made a profit of $399.49. 
 
The Mistletoe Market report was given by Ruth Southard.  She stated it was the best 
market ever and commended the core committee for all their work. 
 
Jo Farris presented the slate of officers from the nominating committee – Lynn Rodriquez 
for president, Marjorie Parham for vice-president, Tami Barbour for secretary, and 
Barbara Quinn for treasurer.  The election will be held at the November meeting.   
Anyone interested in running for office is asked to sign a “Willingness to Serve” form 
and turn it in to the front desk. 
 
The Clubhouse Rules and Regulations were reviewed by Carol Uran.  If anyone has any 
suggestions for changes, contact Carol. 
 
It was moved and passed that the discussion of the Standing Rules of the BellaVita Belles 
be tabled until another time. 
 
The children’s Halloween party will be October 30, 1-3 PM.  Karen Bishop has 
volunteered to help with this.  Members were asked to sign up to help with this party and, 
also, with other upcoming events. 
 
Sarita Cannon announced the Walk-a-thon will be November 6, beginning at 9 AM.  
Everyone is asked to make a $10.00 donation which will go to Prostate Cancer Research. 
 
Our next big event will be a free women’s event, “Its All About Signs” on November 20. 
 
Ruth Cheek asked everyone’s help in decorating the clubhouse on November 29, 9 AM 
to 4 PM. 
 
Carol Wach will chair the Breakfast with Santa children’s event along with the Men’s 
club.  It will be held on December 11. 
 
The Tour of Homes will be December 12. 



The November meeting will be November 3, and the color is blue/turquoise. 
 
The meeting was adjourned with a Bit of the Rainbow reading by Carol. 
 
Jo Callaway 
Secretary 


